
 

Village of Bald Head Island  

Public Notice 

 

The Village of Bald Head Island will 

be closed on Friday, July 3, 2020 in 

Observance of Independence Day. 

 

The Island Package Center will 

remain open on Friday, July 3, 2020 

but will be closed on Saturday, July 4, 

2020. 

Daralyn Spivey 

Village Clerk 

Village of Bald Head Island 

June 26, 2020 


